
 

 

Meeting of the Board of Warden and Burgesses 
THE BOROUGH OF WOODMONT 

128 Kings Highway 
Woodmont, Connecticut 06460 

 
 
The meeting of the Board of the Borough of Woodmont was held on Monday, 
October 4, 2021 at Woodmont Borough Hall. 
 
Senior Burgess John Barrett called the meeting to order at 8:06 P.M.   
 
Also in attendance were Burgesses: Kelly Graham, Barbara Wagner, Christopher 
Schmeisser, Interim Clerk Rebecca Flynn, and Treasurer Bob Listorti. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The Board reviewed the September 7, 2021 minutes. Burgess Rockwell made a Motion to 
approve, seconded by Burgess Graham, and the Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Freeholders I 
None  
 
Report of the Tax Collector:  
No report submitted. 
 
Report of the Warden:  
No report submitted. 
 
Report of the Constable:  
No Report submitted. 
 
Report of the Clerk:  
No report submitted. 
 
Report of the Treasurer:  
Checks circulating tonight. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Planning and Zoning:  
In-law apartment for 8 Belmont was approved. 
Senior Burgess Barrett reported the new construction at 1 Swift Street has created 
an issue with proper disposal of rain water and how it can be addressed with the 
city as it is causing a lot of water on the street. 
 
Police and Safety:  
No Report 
 



 

 

House:  
No Report. 
 
Street Lighting: 
No Report. 
 
Beaches: 
No Report. 
 
Public Works: 
No Report. 
 
Finance:  
Bills were submitted for Jim Mallico for the beach clean-up for the storm. 
 
Library:  
No Report. 
 
Beautification Committee:  
Trash can bill was submitted 
The railing by Poli will be evaluated by Jim to see what can be done to fix it and 
will submit findings at the November meeting 
 
Approval of Bills 
Bills are being sent around to be approved and checks signed. 
 
Old Business:  
None. 
 
New Business:  
None. 
 
Freeholders II. 
Hearing None. 
 
At 8:15 P.M. Senior Burgess Barrett entertained a Motion to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion was made by Burgess Rockwell, Seconded by Burgess Wagner, and the 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 

Minutes taken by Rebecca Flynn 

 


